
                                                                                                      
 

 

FED-EX, UPS, USPO 

Home Delivery 

                                                                                                  
 
 

We are entering into the Holiday Season where we all shop online and get 

numerous gifts and presents delivered to our homes as well as to family and 

friends. 

 

Unfortunately this brings out those people who drive in our neighborhoods 

and steal the deliveries off our porches and steps. 

 

The Stratford Police Department is asking that all neighbors look out for one 

another.  We ask that anyone taking delivery of gifts and presents try to be 

home to receive these gifts in person or make arrangements to get them 

dropped off at a secure location. 

 

The Stratford Police Department also asks all of our residents to work 

together in being vigilant in watching for strange cars and people in your 

area.   

 

Please call police to report any suspicious activity.  Attempt to write down 

the license plate number as well as the make, model and color of the car. 

 

The Stratford Police Department wishes a safe and healthy holiday for all 

our residents and their families. 
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